
 

 

November 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Catchment Consultation Team meets regularly to review the catchment areas in our District.  Due 

to the unique growth in the Colwood area, the Board has asked to review the catchment boundaries 

for the Colwood and Crystal View area. 

 

During the boundary change in September 2022, many Belmont Park families requested to stay at 

Crystal View Elementary for the 2022/2023 school year.  They received bus transportation for this year.  

 

The Catchment Consultation Team met recently to assess the updated data and has recommended 

that we solicit feedback from the families in the Belmont Park area on the prospect of reverting the 

catchment boundary of Belmont Park back to Crystal View for the upcoming, 2023 school year. 

 

If families have made decisions to attend other schools through our SCR process, this does not 

jeopardize or impact your ability to continue in your current school. 

 

Please send your feedback on the catchment boundary for Belmont Park reverting to Crystal View to 

catch62@sd62.bc.ca   
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